Michael Oliveri

From: Brigette Medeiros

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 7:59 PM
To: E_Clerks

Subject: [External] May 16, 2023 comments
Hello,

In response to councillor Scott Hamilton and others regarding the Limerick development, this housing is not really
affordable or accessible to people who are experiencing housing insecurity and homelessness, so this development
would just bring new folks with money to cambridge, not make housing more accessible to people already struggling in
Cambridge.





